
                                                                                             

June 27, 2023 

 

Good morning IS 201! It’s Zain from 731 this last Talk A lot Tuesday of 

the school year on behalf of the SEAL Team. 

We did it IS 201!  It's time to say good-bye to homework and say hello 

to sunny days and summer adventures.  

As we wrap up this year, let's take a moment to appreciate all the hard 

work we've put in and the fun memories we've created together. From in 

school to afterschool, we've laughed, learned, and grown as a school 

community. 

Now, it's time to recharge those batteries, soak up the sunshine, and 

make the most of the well-deserved break. Whether you're heading off on a 

family vacation, going to camp, or exploring new hobbies, make sure to have 

a blast and enjoy every moment. 

Remember, summer is a time to relax, rejuvenate. So, have an 

incredible summer, everyone! Stay safe, have fun, and come back refreshed 

and ready to conquer the next academic year.  



Thanks for listening and have a Till We Meet Again Tuesday😊 

SEAL Team pledge: 

We are the Dyker S.E.A.L. Team 

Positivity is our dream 

We teach it every day 

To help others live the optimistic way 

We learn to control our emotions and feelings 

So, we always have effective social dealings 

No stone left unturned; no person left behind 

Every member of our team has the power to be kind 

We spread kindness to our friends, families, and those who need a smile 

When facing hardships and adversity, the S.E.A.L. Team goes the extra mile 

                                                            


